## 

Meeting was called to order by Ken McDougald, Chairman with the following members in attendance: Grand County Water Conservancy District directors: D. L. Taylor, Sam Taylor, Curt Young, Bill Hines; Sect-Treasurer E. L. Schumaker; assistant Secretary - Treasurer; Betty Bowen. Special Service District Members: Jim Wiseman, Bonnie Colclasure, E. L. Schumaker and Ken McDougald.

Minutes of Grand County Water Conservancy District held July 17th and August 3, 1978 were read and approved as read.

Applications of the following were reviewed for the position of Executive Director: Mark Page, Curtis Young, Bert Pilling, Leland Stocks, David Bretzke, Howard Berman, Robert Dowd, Richard Williams, A. F. Patterson, Royal Holder, Harvey Merrill, Mike Atkinson and Don Kirk.

The board decided to interview the following on September 1, 1978 at 7:00 P.M. Curtis Young, Mark Page, David Bretzke, Robert Dowd and Harvey Merrell.

With no further business meeting adjourned.

R. E. McDougald, President

ATTEST:

E. L. Schumaker, Secretary-Treasurer

Attendance

Minute Approval

Applications Executive Director.

Interview (5)